
 
 

Quick Notes - MEMO 
 

Zero Tolerance Drugs & Alcohol 

 

Reminder 

 

BC Hockey, PCAHA and CMHA all have a Zero Tolerance policy for the use of drugs 
and/or alcohol at any events where minors are in attendance.  
 
Under no circumstances is it acceptable to consume alcohol during the 
participation of a team event unless it is within a private home or licensed facility.  
This includes on City or public property, before, during or after a team event.  
 
Consumption of alcohol is absolutely prohibited in any City facility or on it’s 
accompanying property which includes “tailgate” socializing.   
 
There will be disciplinary actions for any violations of this rule.   
 
If you are unsure of any of the above or have any other questions, please contact 
your Division Coordinator.   

 


